
 

Newtown Board of Education 
Facilities Subcommittee Meeting 

October 11, 2010 
Minutes 

 
 
Present: Janet Robinson, Gino Faiella, Ron Bienkowski, Bill Hart, Debbie 
Leidlein 
 
 
Call to order: 1:15pm 
 
Debbie Leidlein will take over chair responsibilities from Bill Hart. 
 
Meeting discussed current space utilization at the PK-8 levels.  Floor plans for 
the 4 elementary schools were reviewed and room application reviewed. 
 
Work items for next meeting: 
 

 Complete classification of all rooms to determine number of available 

rooms in all buildings. (Gino) 

 Determine science room requirements by grade level (I.e. times labs meet 

per week). (Janet) 

 
 
Next meeting will be held on 11/11/10 at 4:00pm at the district offices. 
 
Adjourn:  2:45pm 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 


